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ISSUE: EDUCATION 

“For 52 years, Bishop Ford Central High School has served a vital role for the education of

students throughout our community. The sad truth today is the failure to pass the

Education Investment Tax Credit was the final straw on this school. There is no doubt in my

mind that the tax credit would have made a difference here. Equally, if we do not take

immediate action to enact the Education Investment Tax Credit, we will continue to see

closings at an accelerated rate,” said Senator Marty Golden.
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